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Oregon's adoption of mail in voting was a huge improvement for voting rights, making 

the voting the process much simpler, safer and far more accessible for those with 

mobility issues or disabilities.  Please vote against this measure (SB 210) to help 

preserve our democracy.  Increased voter participation is a good thing and we should 

be doing everything to preserve it! 


